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Public
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Yes
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Inside Policy Framework

Title:
RENEWALS RESERVE (HOLDING REPORT)

Report of:
The Head of Finance

Report reference:
FS32/05

Summary: 

Following the VFM study of the Renewals Reserve reported to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 12 January 2004, a 3-year replacement plan was produced for the period 2005/06 to 2007/08. Further work is required to implement the recommendations of that review including providing an updated 3-year replacement plan. The replacement plan for 2006/07 to 2008/09 is not yet complete and details will be reported to a future meeting of the Executive once this has been finalised to be approved as part of the 2006/07 budget cycle. The results of this review will not impact on the overall Capital resources available as detailed in FS27/05 considered by the Executive on 14 November 2005.  

Recommendations:

Members are asked to note that work will continue as quickly as possible to update the plan and implement the recommendations of the VFM study, at which time a further report will be submitted to Members.
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